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Friday 1st May 
Dear Parents, 
 
We are now at the end of our sixth week of being at home and I hope this letter finds you safe and well. I know that this 
is a really challenging time for all of our families.  Trying to look after everyone, support the children with work and not 
being able to go out anywhere is really difficult and I know that you will all be doing your best to keep everyone safe, 
happy and occupied. I really appreciate all the support you are giving the children. 
 
We still do not have a clear picture of when the children will all be allowed back to school. After the Prime Minister’s 
briefing last night it seems he will set out a timetable at the end of next week of how things might move forward. As 
soon as I have any further information I will let you know straight away. In the meantime, if you have any questions or 
issues you need help with or your position has changed at all and you need help please email me on the address at the 
top of this letter. Please keep checking the school website section called Important Information for any updates. 
 
A few reminders  
Food vouchers – families who are eligible for free school meals should now be receiving vouchers via an email link to use 
at supermarkets. If you are having any problems or have questions about this then please email Mrs Hick at 
jo.hick@stpeterscofe.org.uk 
Children’s work – All the children are being set work every day on our school website on their class pages. There are 
links to websites and also work for them to complete on Purple Mash. If your child is having any problems they can 
speak directly to their teacher on the class blog on Purple Mash. We know many children are working really hard each 
day to complete the activities and teachers are nominating pupils for a virtual Gold Award each week. Keep encouraging 
the children to complete their work and if they have filled up their exercise books you can buy some lined paper or 
cheap exercise books from the supermarket for them to use. 
Worship- I know many families may now be worshipping online but do feel free to worship with the children by 
following the weekly worship once a week that is on the home page of our website. 
 
You all remain in the thoughts and prayers of myself, staff and governors and we look forward to seeing you all again. 
 
God bless you. 
 
Mrs Holliday 
  
 
 
 
 

http://www.elveden.suffolk.sch.uk/news/entry/gold-reqm-award
mailto:jo.hick@stpeterscofe.org.uk
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